January 29, 2010

VIA Electronic Mail

David Danner

Executive Director

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Dear Mr. Danner:
RE: Avista Utilities Compliance Filing with WAC 480-109-101

In compliance with RCW 19.285 and WAC 480-109-010, Avista Corporation,
respectfully submits this Ten-year Achievable Conservation Potential and Biennial
Conservation Target Report. The term “conservation” will be used interchangeably with
energy efficiency and demand-side management (“DSM”) throughout this filing. If you
have any questions regarding this information, please contact Bruce Folsom at 509-495-
8706 or myself at 509-495-4975.

Sincerely,

Reeds Girorado

Linda Gervais

Manager, Regulatory Policy
Avista Utilities

509-495-4975

linda.gervais @avistacorp.com

¢ Mr. David Nightingale
Ms. Deborah Reynolds
Mr. Steve Johnson



